Letter of Introduction

Downtown Aurora Visual Arts (DAVA)
1405 Florence St
Aurora, CO 80010

DAVA has been required by OSHA to secure the front entrances and vestibule areas of our
facility. Because of the semi private nature of our facility the homeless and drug crowd have
been using our outdoor benches and entrances as restrooms and illegal activities.
Unfortunately they are leaving behind bio-hazardous feces and drug paraphernalia that has
created real safety concerns for our students and staff.

Therefore, DAVA is requesting to put into place a 6ft security metal fence with two pedestrian
gates and a double swinging automotive gate on our parking lot.

The line of the fence is being created in such a way that it will meet all setback requirements,
protect that areas being trespassed, allow installation without removing any trees, and enclose a
large sculpture that is on the property.



